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Sent: 18 October 2005 17:29 

To: Ann Bosley; Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: Additional Submissions re DCC waste licence Labre Park 

Ballyfermot Travellers Action Project [btap@eircom.netl ' 
I 

Dear Noleen 

Please find attached some additional submissions in relation to Dublin City Councils application for a Waste Licence 
for a Civic Amenity Facility at Labre Park. Ballyferrnot Theatre Workshops & Christine Dwyer & Bernadette Warren 
have asked me to email these on to you. A hard copy will be sent by post. 

I understand that C & C Group Limited will also be sending on a submission. Should you need to get in contact with 
them you can contact Therese at 01 6161200 or ernail therese.moore@candcgrouD.ie 

- Kind Regards 

C)Paula Madden 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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Office of Licensing and Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
P.O.Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

e 

I 

Bemadette Warren 
54 Gurteen Avenue 
Ball yfermot 
Dublin 10 

to place a new Waste Collection Depot in the vicinity of Labre Park. I would like to 
object to Dublin City Council’s application for a Waste Licence to run a Civic Amenity 
at Labre Park. This is one more example of the total disregard for the rights of the 
Travelling Community. There are plenty of places on the outskirts of Dublin where this 

14‘h October 2005 

Yours Respectfully 

Bernadette Warren 
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